Spring 2010 TCC Workshop Offerings
Transition To Post Secondary Through Technology

Students with disabilities, whether  college bound or  vocational students, can use the world of online access to foster independence through the use of applied research and assistive technology to prepare them for a smooth transition to the postsecondary environment.  The focus of this workshop centers around techniques for teaching students independence and self advocacy skills needed to be successful in the post secondary setting, and is a collaborative ongoing project that has been presented at numerous national conferences. This workshop will introduce a set of “quality indicators” and invites participants to engage in this ongoing collaboration among several agencies and prominent specialists in the field.  
Date: February 3, 2010 
Time: 8:30-3:30 
Fee:  $100

Braille:  From Pictures To Paper to a Display

Teaching Braille is a process that involves a wide variety of methods, resources, and technology. There is not a “one fits all” approach, but whether you are teaching a preschooler or a student who is a sophomore in high school, there are a multitude of options to consider. Developing conceptual awareness and techniques for reading Braille, tactile graphic literacy, using the Perkins or MountBatten Brailler, transitioning to a notetaker, laptop with Braille display, etc. are all questions to consider for each student.  This workshop will address such concerns and approach teaching Braille as an integral part of the general education curriculum. This training will share several of the newest innovative approaches in Braille methodology which were delivered at the 2009 

Getting In Touch With Literacy Conference by speakers such as Dr. Cay Holbrook, Dr. Jane Erin, Dr. Diane P. Wormsley, and other prominent authors of Braille literacy instructional resources.

Date: February 18, 2010 
Time: 8:30-3:30 
Fee: $100 

Putting The World Within Reach:  Teaching Location Literacy
What is it exactly that makes one a good traveler as an adult if it can’t be narrowed down to the cane, a dog guide, a superbly designed tactile map, the coolest GPS, etc? It is learning to pay attention to such valuable sensory substitutions that are imperative in addition to the best orientation and mobility training which is defined as location information literacy.  This training will discuss the learning process involved in developing location literacy for the blind student and techniques for teaching these essential travel skills.  Tips and resources for tactile maps, mobility considerations, and GPS options will be addressed along with integration of online tools to enhance the travel experience.

Date: March 3, 2010 
Time: 8:30-3:30 
Fee: $100 
